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Visalia Police Department Report Number: 20-069621 

Date and Time Occurred: August 16, 2020 at 12:45 P.M. 

Location: 5300 block of W. Cypress, Visalia, CA. 

Yesterday at 12:45 P.M., officers were dispatched to the 5300 block of W. Cypress for a report of a man down in the drive thru 

lane of a fast food restaurant. Officers arrived and made contact with Bryan Porter (51) of Visalia. 

Porter displayed signs and symptoms of being under the influence of drugs and he was unable to care for himself. Officers arrested 

Porter without incident and he was transported to the Tulare County Adult Pre-Trial Facility. Medical staff at the jail evaluated 

Porter and requested that he be medically cleared at a hospital prior to being booked, due to the intoxication level.   

The officer transported Porter directly to Kaweah Delta Medical Center. Upon arrival, the officer noticed Porter was 

nonresponsive. The officer summoned the assistance of nearby hospital staff. The officer and medical staff performed life saving 

measures and continued as Porter was taken into the emergency department. Medical staff was unable to revive Porter and he 

was pronounced deceased. 

Detectives with the Visalia Police Department Violent Crimes Unit responded to the scene and took over the investigation. An 

Administrative Investigation was also initiated.  

The investigation is ongoing and an autopsy has been scheduled.  
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